

NEWSLETTER

www.partingtoncentralacademy.co.uk

24th May 2024

Headteacher Comment

This week many of our children have been out on trips to enhance their curriculum and learning. Y6 went on a Lowry art trip to learn about his style of painting and to view some of his work. Y5 visited Ordsall Hall as part of their Tudor topic and Y3 visited Beeston Castle as part of their history curriculum. The children had a fantastic time and represented us brilliantly with their engagement in the day, lovely manners and good behaviour. Well done to all the children. Y3 and Y4 also had the opportunity to play Pop Lacrosse and thoroughly enjoyed this new experience. Thank you to Miss Jones for organising it for them.

We celebrated our love of reading by sharing books in a reading buddies session across the whole school. Our older children spent time with the younger ones sharing stories together and encouraging them to read. The older children thrived with the responsibility of mentoring the younger children and they thoroughly enjoyed their time together. It was lovely to see children of different ages spending time together.

It's been a very busy half term and we look forward to the week off to plan for the final term of the year.

On behalf of everyone at PCA, we would like to wish you all a happy half term. We return to school on **Monday 3rd June**.





Headteacher Award's



Katy Higginson

Head Of Schools

Nursery	Gracie Eardley	1KT	Harry Bates	2HW	Cody Tierney	4CW	Yasmin Williamson	6CB	Taylor Callaghan
Nursery	Sierra- Rose Abram	1KT	Scarlett Pinfield	2HW	Mayar Okko	4CW	Martin Stokes	6CB	Daisy Hobson
REC	Ellis Aldcroft	1RW	Matthew Paul	3LP	Maddison Pitts	4AF	Harlow Oakes	6SJ	Rose Holmes
REC	Ava Cole	1RW	Sindy Nikolova- Graham	3LP	Kian Couse	4AF	Nova Morris	6SJ	George Berry
RGJ	Meadow- Mae Smith	2NM	Clayton Cowburn	3NS	Aria Rore	5SI	Dylan King		
RGJ	Rayhaan Chunara	2NM	Zara Escobar	3NS	Meral Bayaseh	5SI	Harper McDonald		

Attendance Week Ending 24.05.2024

R	94.7%
Year 1	92.0%
Year 2	95.0%
Year 3	95.1%
Year 4	91.0%
Year 5	90.3%
Year 6	91.4%
Whole School	92.6%

Whole School (Sept to date)	93.7%
--------------------------------------	-------

(weekly)

Target 97%

IMPORTANT

Summer attendance giveaway!

Each term, all children from Reception to Year 6 with 100% attendance will be entered into the prize draw and will win a £50 voucher.

THIS WEEK'S WINNER IS:

Logan Partington 3NS

CONGRATULATIONS!





Yr 6 pupils had a great time on Wednesday at the Lowry Art Gallery. They got to look at real Lowry paintings and learnt how to draw in the style of him, before starting to make a 3D Lanscape using Lowry's unique style, which we will finish in class.

After this, they took some time to observe and compare the modern architecture around Salford Quays and had the opportunity to sketch these too.

A fantastic day was had by all and Mrs Barrett was approached by members of the public, who commented on the children's exemplary behaviour around the gallery.

We are extremely proud of our pupils.







Thank you to Eden King's (Liz) mum who's employer has donated £50.00 worth of cakes towards our fundraising day.

Thank you to Trimaine, Jessica and Laila who ran our cake sale.

Thank you to everyone that donated...we have raised over £500!!!



Play Leaders

Huge congratulations to our Play Leaders who have just completed their training with coach Emma! The children showed great leadership and teamwork. The children are looking forward to leading games on the playground after half term (in their brand new playleader jackets!)

WELL DONE TO THIS

WEEKS CLASS
ATTENDANCE
WINNERS

K\$2 -3N\$ & 4CW

KS1 - 2NM

EYFS - REC



Year 6

To celebrate the end of SATs week, Y6 were treated to a movie afternoon, plus extra break time! The children had treats whilst watching the film. We are so proud of their efforts this week, they showed great maturity and resilience.





Year 6

have been learning about healthy lifestyles in Science and PSHE.

This week they worked in groups to create TV advertisements encouraging others to lead a healthier lifestyle.

They performed them proudly in front of each other. It was great fun after a busy morning of SATs.



